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From: Jim Pipe   

Sent: Tuesday, August 25, 2020 9:17 PM 

To: corporate <corporate@whistler.ca> 

Subject: 5298 Alta Lake Rd. rezoning 

  

There is an old adage in carpentry: “measure twice, cut once”. I feel that the same should be true 

as council considers this development proposal. Nita Lake and Creekside provide tourists and 

residents a refuge  and a respite from the busier parts of Whistler including the village. We all 

regret the eyesore that was allowed at Rainbow. Allowing over densification around Nita Lake 

would be very short sighted. Please get this right. 

  

Jim Pipe 

Alta Vista 

 




